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Please try and get your child in every 

day and on time.  If you’re not sure 

about an illness and, as long as they 

don’t have Coronavirus symptoms, ring 

us and we can advise you. 

Thank You! 
 

Some of you may have seen that we are looking to create a 100m track on the top grass area of 
our school.  This is to encourage all our pupils to be active and healthy.  They can walk, run, skip 
or hop as they go - as long as they are moving! Over the next few months we hope to make it a 
more permanent feature of our grounds. We’ll make sure to keep you informed! 

OUR GOOD WORK 
STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

YR – Sienna Dyer 
Y1 – Rory Morton         

Y2 – Violet Dennis            
Y3 – Dylan McAvoy          

Y4 – Logan Dunn   
Y5 – Harley Dyer 

Y6 – Alfie Barlow             
 

 

 

Year 2 Habitats 
 

    
Our Year 2 children were making some exciting habitats for different 

creatures in our wildlife last week.  Following their theme of The Wind in 

the Willows you can see they have designed some alternative places for 

frogs and toads to live! Well done Year 2 

 

 

New Parents 
Communication App 

We’ve introduced a new way to 
communicate with parents.  This 

uses the Weduc App and will 
help us to keep in touch better 

with you – so please download it 
and enter your code 
sent from school! 

 

We may struggle to 
contact you if you don’t 

download the App! 
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           Sun cream and Sun Hats 
 

On sunny days please can you make sure children come to school with 
appropriate sun protection.  We cannot apply sun cream so this needs to be 

put on before school – please can hats have names in too! – Thank You 

Breakfast Club 

 

Operates daily for pupils: 

From 7:30am - £2.50 

 From 8:00am - £2.00 

 

 

Attendance Superstars   

It was a brilliant week last week 

with 4 of our classes achieving 

100% attendance! 
Well done to Reception, Year 1, 

 Year 2 and Year 6!   

A FANTASTIC EFFORT!  

NO PHONES 

PLEASE 

Don’t forget phones 
should NOT be used 
on school grounds. 

Thank You 

 

Curriculum 

Overviews 

You should all have 
received your child’s 

Curriculum Overview for 
this term. 

If you haven’t got one 
you can find them on 

our website on the 
Curriculum pages 

 

Mr Crabtree 

NAMES ON CLOTHING! 

When it gets hot, jumpers, cardigans, coats and jackets get taken off and it’s 

at these times that things need names on them so please help us – it’s good if 

it’s a permanent marker on the label but even a biro lasts quite a while! 

 

 

 

mailto:head@st-bartholomews.lancs.sch.uk

